AH Committee

From: Chantal <chantalratte65@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:36 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu Affordable Housing Project
Aloha,

| am writing in support of the Olowalu Affordable Housing Project. | believe this is an important housing project given
that it will all be owned by Maui residents.

Thank you.

Chantal Ratte
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